
Make offers to
successful
applicants

3 6 9 12 15

BLENDED
FUNDING
Can cover virtual ly
al l  expenses,  from
construct ion and
start-up to dai ly
operating costs,
without incurring
debt.

VOCATIONAL
ASSESSMENTS
We can help with
workforce training;
assessing vocational
interests,  passions,
knowledge, and
ski l ls;  the sett ing of
real ist ic  goals;  and
the select ion of wise
career plans.

HOUSING
CREDITS
Together with other
federal  funding
streams, Low-Income
Housing Tax Credits
(LIHTC) can reduce
the need for cost ly
f inancing.

PAYMENT
METHODOLOGIES
We are both a process
strategy advisor and a
hands-on, tact ical
resource, helping you
embrace change,
optimize workflow, and
leverage new payment
methodologies.

CORRECTIONS
DIVERSION
Two out of  three
prisoners and
probationers are drug-
involved. We help
form relat ionships
with local  courts and
correct ions
departments to fund
recovery housing.

COMMUNITY-
BASED CARE
Our “Community As
Method” approach
helps you gain
community support
through al l  stages of
program
development,  from
beginning to end.

MAT
Regulatory
requirements,
patient screenings
and assessments,
treatment protocols,
cert i f icat ion and
licensing, opioid
pharmacology,  and
practice
management.

TELE-HEALTH
Better eff ic iency,
economy,
communication, and  
access to services—
we can assist  in
numerous ways,
including  “payment
parity” issues l ike
reimbursement and
cost-management.

SOCIAL
ENTERPRISE
We'l l  help you create
the hands-on
business training,
jobs,  and leadership
opportunit ies
required for last ing
abstinence.

TRAUMA-
INFORMED
CARE
We acknowledge al l
the biological,
psychological,
neurological,  and
social  impacts of
trauma to help
create a safe,  pro-
act ive environment.

OPIOID
RESPONSE
Tools,  processes,
and pract ices,  plus
nationally recognized
prevention and
recovery strategies to
prevent opioid-
related harm.

CASE
MANAGEMENT
The knowledge, ski l ls,
and competencies
to make your Case
Management
processes well-
targeted, community-
oriented, and
seamlessly
integrated.

MENTAL HEALTH
Respectful  of
individual bel iefs,  local
pract ices and culture,
l inguist ic  needs, and
healthcare disparit ies,
we provide the tools,
resources,  and
treatments required
for complete recovery.

PEER-DRIVEN
SUPPORT
The obvious value of
peer support
workers can be
maximized with
addit ional training in
core competencies.

TECHNOLOGY
DEVELOPMENT
Adopting, adapting,
and refining new
technology is  easier
when you know
where you're going
and how to get there,
especial ly  regarding
regulations and
information security.

fletchergroup.org
 mday@fletchergroup.org

(606) 657-4662
Technical
Assistance
FOR RURAL COMMUNITIES
FIGHTING THE OPIOID EPIDEMIC

Evidence-Based
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